
FALMOUTH ENBRGY COMMITTEE
gp Town HaIl Square, Falmouth, MA o214o

Mary Pat Flynn
Chairman
EDIC
59 Town Hall Square
Falmouth, MA 02540

December 19,2007

Dear Ms. Flynn,

On behalf of the Falmouth Energy Committee, I would like to express our support for the
proposed installation of a 1.5 megawatt wind turbine at Webb Research in the Falmouth
Technology Park.

We support this project because Falmouth's Climate Action Protection Plan, which was
adopted by the Falmouth Selectmen in 2005, identifies the implementation of renewable
energy technologies as a method to reduce greenhouse emissions associated with
electricity consumption. The Energy Element of Falmouth's Local Comprehensive Plan
also supports the implementation of renewable energy.

Webb's proposed installation is unique in that they plan to provide power not only to
their own facility, but are offering to supply power to their neighbors in the Technology
Park. This is away to keep more of the tangible benefits of locally generated renewable
energy in the community's economy. This installation will also provide an immense
educational benefit, enabling people to become familiar with the technology and
hopefully helping them to make a connection between their own energy consumption and
the impact on the natural resources we all depend upon for survival. We applaud Webb
Research's efforts and look forward to seeing this installation completed.

Please let us know if there are any questions.

Sincerely,

Megan Amsler
Co-chair
Falmouth Energy Committee


